Legislative Council Select Committee
Estimates ‘B’

26 September 2024

The Hon Madeleine Ogilvie MP
Minister for the Arts (inc. Heritage)

¢/o email: madeleine.ogilvie@dpac.tas.gov.au

Dear Minister,

CORRECTION REQUEST — HERITAGE HEARING
The Committee met today and received your email dated Wednesday, 25 September 2024 (sent 7:42
pm) requesting a correction to evidence provided during the Heritage session regarding the Tasmanian

Heritage Council — copy of email attached.

The Committee resolved to write to you to advise that the attached email will be incorporated into the
Committee’s Final Report and tabled in the Legislative Council.

Yours sincerely,
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HON TANIA RATTRAY MLC
CHAIR

w. 03 6212 2320 m. 0488 060 687 e. julie.thompson@parliament.tas.gov.au

Encl. Email dated 25 September 2024 from Hon Madeleine Ogilvie MP, Subject: Correction (sent 7:24 pm)



From: Ogilvie, Madeleine <Madeleine.Ogilvie@dpac.tas.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 7:42 PM

To: Tania Rattray <tania.rattray@parliament.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Correction

Dear Chair,
I write to clarify a comment | made today in Budget Estimates, Legislative Council, Committee B.
With reference to a question during the Heritage session about the Tasmanian Heritage Council.

| misspoke in an answer to the Member for Nelson with respect to a possible investigation. | meant
to say "an Integrity Commission investigation could be underway".

Please accept this as clarification of the point.

Kind regards

Madeleine

Madeleine Ogilvie BA LLB GCM MP

Parliament House Hobart

Tasmania 7000
Ph 0409001800



